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Received by email
Dear Madam/Sir 
 
I am writing, on behalf of The IEEE Communications Standards Magazine (http://www.comsoc.org/comstandardsmag), to invite oneM2M to contribute articles in the Magazine. This IEEE Magazine covers the current issues and advances in communications and networks standards.  
Specifically, the Magazine has a column, i.e. “Standards News”, aiming to update the latest development and activities in various standardization bodies. 
It has come to our attention that oneM2M is developing standards for M2M and the Internet of Things. 
This is in line with the column and the development should be interested to the readers of this Magazine.  
Thus we would like to invite oneM2M to contribute short articles regularly under this column. 
We could discuss further should you are interested. 
 
Looking forward to your positive reply. 
                                                  
Best regards, 
Zander Lei 
Editor-In-Chief          
IEEE Communications Standards Magazine
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